
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-42-20 
 
Title:  Emergency Medical Services  
 
Date:  October 23, 2020 
 
 
This Ordinance will allow the City to charge a fee for medical services if a citizen is treated but 
not transported to a medical facility.  This should increase the amount of revenue the Fire 
department collects for these services.  Fire department staff estimate there are approximately 
100 such instances each year.  Therefore, using current minimum treatment rates, we 
estimate this ordinance would increase revenue by at least $35,000. 
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